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January 15, 2021 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
 
PUC.FilingCenter@state.or.us  
 
 
 RE: Withdrawal of Tariff Advice No. 20-13 
  Schedule 89 – Commercial and Industrial Energy Efficiency and New Cost-

Effectiveness Exceptions 
       
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 On December 11, 2020, Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power” or “Company”) filed Tariff 
Advice No. 20-13 – modifications to Schedule 89, Commercial and Industrial Energy Efficiency 
and New Cost-Effectiveness Exceptions.  The modification to Schedule 89 proposed changes to 
the prescriptive Retrofits lighting measures through measure additions, removal, or modification, 
and one administrative housekeeping change.  In its filing, Idaho Power requested also new cost-
effectiveness exceptions for certain measures under the commercial and industrial sector.   
 
 Following a recent discussion with Oregon Public Utility Commission Staff, at this time, 
the Company is requesting to withdraw its filing.  The Company intends to resubmit a filing, 
requesting modifications to Schedule 89 and any potential requests for cost-effectiveness 
exceptions, at a later date.   
  
 If you have any questions regarding this withdrawl, please contact Regulatory Consultant 
Paul Goralski at (208) 388-2608 or pgoralski@idahopower.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Lisa Nordstrom 
LDN:slb 
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